
State of Illinois, Vermilion County State’s Attorney 

To all whom it may concern 

Notice that on 12th day of November, 2024 an ordinance was approved by the Vermilion County Board 

regarding the change in Animal Regulation Fees. See the below fees changed effective February 1, 2025. 

 

 

Kasey Snyder, Director Animal Regulation  

 


